
Transfiguration Parish Transfiguration Parish 

17 South Main Street 

Schaghticoke, NY 12154 
 

Office Hours: Monday and Thursday,  9:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Phone: 518-753-4554   Fax: 518-753-0456 

50 Hillview Drive 

Speigletown, Troy, NY 12182 
Administrative Offices 

Office Hours: Monday thru Friday -  9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Phone: 518-235-0337   Fax: 518-235-8726 
 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
                                 Schaghticoke     Speigletown 
Saturday:                    4:00 p.m.                                   
Sunday:       8:30 a.m.            10:15 a.m. 
                                    Tuesday              Thursday                                
Communion Service:  9:00 a.m.             9:00 a.m. 

SACRAMENTAL CELEBRATIONS 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: By Appointment 

Sacrament of Baptism: Please call the church office to 

make arrangements.  

Sacrament of Marriage: Couples should call the church 

office at least 6 months in advance of the wedding date.  A 

marriage preparation program is required for all couples.  Please 

call the church office to make arrangements.  

EMAIL CONTACTS 
  
General Office Inquiries: 

          general_office@transfigurationparish.net 

Office Support: 

Mary Clemente

 M.Clemente@transfigurationparish.net 

Bonnie Coraldi     

 B.Coraldi@transfigurationparish.net 
 

Bulletin: 

 M.Hurley@transfigurationparish.net 

Baptismal Preparation:                      

                 Call the church offices for more information. 

Director of Religious Education:    

 E.Thayer@transfigurationparish.net                  

Parish Nursing and Pastoral Care:  

 P.Hebert@transfigurationparish.net 

Special Activities and Fundraising:               

 E.DeBonis@transfigurationparish.net 

Knights of Columbus, Grand Knight 

 Brian Purtell, bryanp78@hotmail.com 

Deacon Chris Keough - Parish Life Director 

Deacon_Chris@transfigurationparish.net 
 

Fr. Dominic Ingemie - Sacramental Minister 

dingemie1@nycap.rr.com 
 

Deacon Charles Valenti - Parish Deacon  

          Deacon_Charlie@transfigurationparish.net. 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 

We  are a Catholic community united by love, illumi-

nated by the Transfiguration of our Lord Jesus Christ.  

We gather as a People of God seeking unity through 

the Holy Spirit to Worship through the Sacred Liturgy, 

Prayer and Sacraments, and to proclaim the Christian 

message which promotes Justice, Reconciliation and 

Service through Evangelization, Faith Formation and 

Discipleship. 



Mass Schedule & Intentions 
Saturday   October 1 
4:00           Sch    Jane Cloutier  The Family 

     James & Mary Hoag  The Children 

Sunday  October 2 

8:30 a.m.  Sch     Jon F. Chetwynd              Ken & Sylvia  
          Bates   

10:15 a.m. Spe     Jane Cloutier  The Family 

      Frances Vaiuso  The Family 
      Dick Carney  Joe and Loretto 

        Marchese 

 

Tues.        October 4 
 9:00 a.m.  Sch   Communion Service  

Thurs.  October 6 

 9:00 a.m.  Spe   Communion Service  

 

Saturday   October 8 

4:00           Sch   George M. Joslin  The Family 
     Bruce Cairns  The Family 

     Harold Watson  The Family 

     Betty Rosecrans  The Family 

Sunday  October 9 
8:30 a.m.  Sch     Jon F. Chetwynd  Jean Delair and 

    Laurie Pollay 

10:15 a.m. Spe     Marge and Dom Denio The Family 
      Frank and Irene Jones Beth Thayer 

      Skip Trahan  Walt and Paula 

        Moran 
         Dick Carney  Carl and Martha

        Cioffi 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time       October 2, 2016 

From the Desk of Deacon Chris…. 
WHAT DO YOU DO AFTER SUNDAY 

MASS? 
     Did you know there are four options for dismissal at 

the end of every Mass?  They are: 

“God forth, the Mass is ended.” 

“Go and announce the Gospel of the Lord.” 

“Go in peace, glorifying the Lord by your life.” 

“Go in peace.” 
 

     Any of these dismissals is wonderful, but I tend to pre-

fer the 2nd and 3rd options.  I choose them because they 

contain the aspect of us doing something after we leave 

Mass, and that is to proclaim the, “Good News” of Jesus, 
or live our lives in a way that gives honor and glory to 

God.  Isn’t that what we are supposed to do by virtue of 

our Baptisms as disciples of Jesus? 

         So my question is, what do you do after Sunday 

Mass?  Do you live your Christian faith during the rest of 

the week, or is that only for an hour on Sunday?  Is your 

faith like a raincoat that you keep in the closet, and only 

pull out when you hit stormy weather, and need protection 

from the storms in your life?  Or is your faith like those 

dressy clothes that you only wear for Mass, and special 

occasions?  Or is your faith woven into everything you do 
in life as you love and serve God and one another every 

minute of every day?  Is there any difference between 

what you do at Mass once a week, and what you do as 

Jesus’ disciples all of the time? 

     Now don’t get me wrong.  I am so glad if you come to 

Mass each and every Sunday and Holy Day.  So many of 

our fellow Catholics can’t even do that much which is 

why it is so very important that we are out there living our 

faith.  We can offer encouragement to those who are 

struggling with their faith, and we can be evangelists just 

by the way we live our lives.  We don’t have to be some 

awesome preacher or theologian to be an evangelist.  All 
we need to do is talk about what we know is true, and that 

is Jesus loves all of us, and he gave his life so all of us can 

be saved from our sins.  You don’t necessarily have to 

quote from scriptures or anything like that.  Just tell peo-

ple why you love Jesus.  And you know what?  You 

don’t even have to use words!  You can proclaim your 

love for Jesus just by the way you live your life. 

     So this week when Deacon Charlie or I announce the 

dismissal from one of our four options, don’t take your 

faith off and put it in a closet until next Sunday.  Our faith 

is meant to be lived and shared with others.  Leave your 
faith on, and be the disciple of Christ you are called to be.  

God bless.                    

   Deacon Chris 

WELCOME 
No matter what your present status in the Catholic 

Church; no matter what your current family and marital 

situation; no matter what your personal history, age, race, 

ethnic origin, sexual orientation, physical condition; no 

matter what your own self-image; you are invited, wel-

comed, accepted, loved, and respected here at Transfigu-

ration Parish. 

FRIENDS HELPING FRIENDS EVENT 

BUY A BOSCOV’S  

SHOPPING PASS!!! 
Purchase a Boscov’s Shopping Pass for $5.00 and be eligible to re-

ceive 25% off most items in the store on Tuesday, October 18th.  
Please tell your family and friends.  Passes will be sold at the en-

trances of our Churches after each Mass.    If you need a supply of 

passes to sell, contact Ellie DeBonis at the church office at  
235-0337.   

REMINDER!!! 
The site of the Saturday, 4:00 pm Mass will alternate each 

month.  In October  it will be in Schaghticoke  for the entire 

month and in November the Mass will be in Speigletown, etc. 

All Souls Remembrance Mass  
An All Souls Remembrance Mass will be held Wednesday, November 2, 

2016 at 7:00 pm.  Any one who has lost a member of his or her family this 

past year from November, 2015 to through this October will be remem-

bered.  Please call Martha Cioffi at 235-7743 or the Church office at 235-

0337 to give us the deceased persons name and the members of the family 

who will be attending. 



27th Sunday in Ordinary Time  October 2, 2016 

Thank you for your service next weekend  October 8 and 9.  

Schaghticoke Site: 
ALTAR SERVERS 
4:00 p.m. No Servers 8:30 a.m.     Thomas and 
   Megan Rice 
    

LECTORS 
4:00 p.m.     Dot Jackuback  8:30 a.m. Pat Hebert 

  

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
4:00 p.m.     MA Arnold      8:30 a.m.    Erin Carknard 
 Tom Hallock  Jim Ryan 
                      
MONEY COUNTERS:  (10/9)  WHITE TEAM -        
                                       K. Madigan, P. Hayes, D. Carlo, J. Rowe 

 

Speigletown Site: 
ALTAR SERVERS 
4:00 p.m. No Servers 10:15 a.m.    Gaetana, Sofia and 

    Vincenzio Baldwin 
  

LECTORS  
  10:15 a.m.  Mike Schongar
      

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
                                                    10:15 a..m. Barbara Graber 
  Hugh Graber 

  Dick Harte 

 
MONEY COUNTERS:  (10/9)  Diane Heer 
                                                      Nancy Shellard 

 
ALTAR LINENS: (10/9)  Mary Kay Oliver 

This Week’s Parish Announcements 

TRANSFIGURATION PARISH NURSE PROGRAM 
Pat Hebert, RN, MA, Faith Community Nurse  

(518) 753-4554, ext. 13              p.hebert@transfigurationparish.net 
Our mission is to model the healing ministry of Jesus Christ. 

Our Goal is to promote health & wellness within the values, beliefs, practices 
of our faith community. 

Nurses’ Note:  
Flu Vaccines will be available in Schaghticoke before and after Mass: 

                       October 15th - 4:00PM Mass  

                       October 16th - 8:30AM Mass 

Reminder:  Blood Pressure screening next week.  Stop by before or 

after Mass  

Are you caring for someone suffering with a memory disorder:  Need 
a break?  Transfiguration Parish is proud to offer “Two by Two”, a 

Faith in Action Care Team from Transfiguration North & South in 

cooperation with the Eddy Alzheimer’s Services.  This team of com-

passionate trained volunteers from our own parish provides social 

support to individuals and families living with Alzheimer’s disease 

or other memory impairment disorders.  This Care Team provides 

respite, friendly visits and is prepared to pick up prescription or gro-

ceries or prepare a meal if needed.  For more information contact 

Pat Hebert at the number listed above.   
Health Tips:. Be a lunch-box detective! Find out where sugar is hiding 

in your child’s food.  Now that school is back in session, it’s a great time 

to take a closer look at the goodies inside your child’s lunch box. Reducing 

your children’s sugar intake is a top priority for preventing obesity, giving 

your child the best brain foods, and helping them stay healthy, but it re-
quires more than just limiting cookies and candy. That’s because sugar is 

a sneaky devil — lurking in alarmingly high amounts in foods that seem 

healthy at first glace: Yogurt: While this tasty food can be nutritious, most 

of it has transitioned into dessert territory, with some flavored yogurts 

containing upwards of 30 grams of sugar per serving! Stick with plain 

yogurt and add fruit or nuts. Or go Greek: This thick, creamy yogurt has 

about half the sugar of the ordinary type, and double the protein. Try it 

with tomatoes and cucumbers for an unforgettably delicious meal.  Snack 

bars: These imposters go by many names — granola bars, energy bars, 

and snack bars. Most are loaded with added sugar. Instead, pack nuts, 

seeds and dried (no-sugar-added) fruit. Chewy fruit snacks: Fruit in name 

only, these packaged snacks are nutritionally bankrupt and loaded with 

added sugar. Instead, pack your child the real, nutrient-rich deal — a ba-

nana ,  an  app le ,  a  tanger in e o r  b err ies .  h t tp : / /

www.clevelandclinicwellness.com  

 

ADULT/FAMILY FAITH FORMATION 

PROGRAMS 

 
We are all on a journey of conversion, and are en-
couraged to grow in our faith, and in our relationship 

with Jesus.  Transfiguration Parish is offering a series 

of faith formation programs this Fall into the Advent 
Season starting with: 

 

BIBLE STUDY  

THE ACTS OF THE APOSTLES 
 

Deacon Chris Keough will facilitate a 6 week interac-
tive Bible Study on The Acts of the Apostles.  The 

sessions will be offered on Thursdays at 10:00 am 

and 7:00 pm in the Speigletown Chapel.  Sessions 
will last @ 1 hour.  The morning and evening ses-

sions will be identical. 
 

  Thursday, October 6, 2016 

    Thursday, October 13, 2016 

                  Thursday, October 20, 2016  

     Thursday, October 27, 2016 

 

RCIA  
(Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 

Have you or anyone you know ever thought about becoming Catho-

lic?  Or are you a Catholic who has not received all of the sacra-

ments?   Many people assume that RCIA is only for people who have 

never been Catholic and are looking to “convert.” The fact is that RCIA 

can be for anyone, Catholics, who have not received all of their sacra-

ments or non-Catholics who are interested in learning more about the 

Catholic faith.  This process is an individual spiritual journey for anyone 

seeking an active relationship with the Catholic Church.  The Community 

of Transfiguration Parish warmly welcomes all and will be companions 

on the journey for all who come.  Groups will be gathering soon.  If you 

are interested in learning more about the RCIA process, contact Pat 

Hebert at (518) 235-0337, ext 5 or 753-4554, ext 13. 

mailto:p.hebert@transfigurationparish.net


Transfiguration Parish   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

         Please mark your calendars 

10/1 Annual Fruit Sale Starts             Order Forms are 

                   Available. 

10/14 Roast Pork Dinner      4:00 - 7:00 pm S Site 

10/22 Piecemakers Quilt Show           9:00 am-4:00 pm 

    S Site 

10/23 After Mass Social           Following 10:15 am Mass 

 BOOK NOOK NEWS 
The Book Nook will be open on Saturday morning, Octo-
ber  15 from 9:00 am until noon.  The October buy one/get 
one free specials are on Allison Brennan, Jonathan Keller-

man, Carla Neggers and Stuart Woods. That's two paperbacks for $1 or 
two hard covers for $2!!  Fall is in the air and it's time to begin stocking 
up on your winter reading material. Please stop in and see what we have 

to offer. Our 6/$1 bargains this month are children and young adult 

books and also history, self-help and religious. Thanks for your contin-

ued support and see you at the Book Nook!!  

 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT 
 

The Safe Environment Program will be 

presented on October 9th in all Faith Forma-

tion sessions. This program is an effort to protect our 

children and youth from abuse by empowering them 

with knowledge and skills to keep themselves safe. 

This program fosters the idea of see something say 

something. 

     If you have any questions about this program 

please contact Beth Thayer at 235-0337 or 

e.thayer@transfigurationparish.net 

 

DON’T FORGET WE ARE STILL LOOKING 

FOR LEGOS 

 
 

CAN AND BOTTLE DRIVE CONTINUES 
Thank you for your continued support of our Bottle and Can 

Drive.  Please consider asking neighbors and family members to 

collect for our youth ministry.  Bags and notices will be available 

at all church entrances.  Thank you for your support. 

Thank you for your support. 
Contact Beth Thayer 235-0337  

e.tayer@transfigurationparish.net 

Offertory:         
 
 
 
 

Due to the bulletin publication schedule there 

is no Offertory Report. 
 

   Thank you for your on-going generosity and continued commitment to 
your  parish.  Please consider increasing your weekly donation. 

The Piecemakers Quilt Show & Sale 

Saturday Oct. 22, 2016 

9 am - 4 pm 
 

Transfiguration Parish Hall 

(formerly St. Bonaventure) 

50 Hillview Drive 

Speigletown, NY 12182 

Admission $2.00 per person 
 

 
Browse our gift gallery for unique items by the Piecemak-

ers.  We will have Vendors, a  Chinese Auction 

and Refreshments provided for purchase by our Parish 

Youth.  For more information contact Kate Coventry at 
firebirdquilt@live.com. 

Annual Roast Pork Dinner  
will be held to benefit   

Transfiguration Parish  
at our South site Parish Hall on  

October 14, 2015.  
SAVE THE DATE!!      

     We will be serving a delicious dinner at a reasonable 

price.   Tickets are on sale after the Masses starting October 

1st and by contacting the church office.  Prices are Adults - 
$11.00 and Seniors (65+) $9.00.  Limited tickets at the 

door.  

     Don’t forget to sign up to HELP us with the prepara-

tion, serving and clean-up for this fundraiser! 

PROCTOR’S THEATER IN  

SCHENECTADY 

Please join us for  An American in Paris  
October 16, 2016 - $62.00 per ticket.  Contact Ellie DeBonis 

at the church office 235-0337 or ebonis@transfigurationparish.net 

ANNUAL FRUIT SALE 
It is time again for our annual citrus sale.  

We will be selling oranges, grapefruit and 

tangelos direct from Florida.  The fruit will 
be delivered in 10 lb, 20 lb and 40 lb. car-

tons.  Order just oranges, just grapefruit, 

mixed boxes (oranges/grapefruit), or tangelos.  Orders 

must be received no later than November 11th.  ALL 
ORDERS MUST BE PREPAID.  The fruit will be avail-

able December 3rd and 4th so it makes a great gift for the 

holidays.  This is an important fundraiser so we hope you 
will invite neighbors, friends and relatives to order also.  

Order forms are available after masses or by calling the 

church offices. 
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